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Planning Board 

January 23, 2013 
  

Members Present: Barry Hantman-Chairman, Chip Current, Haeyoon Jacobus, George Manos, 

John Russo, Chris Giordano-Selectmen’s Representative,  

 

Excused members: Janet Denison-clerk 

 

Minutes 

Minutes of January 9, 2014 were reviewed.  Chip made and George seconded a motion to 

approve the January 9, 2014 minutes as written.  The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Other Business 

Barry had written the 2013 Planning Board report for inclusion in the Town Report.  Chip made 

and Chris seconded a motion to include this in the 2013 Town Report as written.  The motion 

passed unanimously. 

 

The Board was reminded there are three 3-year open positions and two 1-year open positions on 

the ballot.  It was agreed this is a great opportunity for someone to learn a lot about the town 

while serving.  This is also an opportunity to have some influence in shaping Danville’s future. 

 

Deliberative session will be held February 1
st
 at 10am in the Community Center. 

 

At 7:40pm Chip made and George seconded a motion to adjourn.  The motion passed 

unanimously. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

Janet S. Denison 

 

Agendas: 

 

 February 13, 2014 

 

7:30pm correspondence and minutes 

 

7:40pm   


